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       The Federation of Boskenwyn & Germoe Schools
       Parent governor meeting Germoe 19.9.18

19th September 2018

Present: Z Symons – Assistant Head, parents of Germoe school, parent of Boskenwyn school

Uniform
Parents felt misinformed about the uniform. Some were unhappy about the new logo

they prefer the old one. Will speak to all children again about this, they had previously voted for the Superman style but younger children were not.

Concern that there will be 3 types of uniform being worn- old style- Team BG- and new Germoe. This will be rectified in time as children grow out of old one. Until then we will accept all. 

Aprons
Some coming home covered in paint- School to purchase class sets for class 1/2 and class 3 to bring in old shirts
Communication
Some parents feel that communication is a not a strong point.
Reminders at next meeting of lines of communication. Miss Symons reminded parents of newsletters on website.
Parents talked about teachers communicating on the school facebook page. It is a vehicle for parent to parent conversation, not for staff. Parents may contact teachers via ClassDojo and tapestry, this will be put on newsletter.
Marlborough
Parents were wanted to know about the leadership structure, deputy head. This will be discussed at next meeting.Parents want someone who is there on a daily basis, who can make decisions etc. and generally oversee the whole school.

Bonding work required
School Grounds
Broken play equipment on the field- can it be fixed or gotten rid of? A parent is looking into repair of bridge and AS is fixing trim trail
General tidying needed.

Nails to be removed from gate near Miss Symons classroom
Quotations are sought for jobs over £3000

Thursday
Anita is not in on a Thursday in the office- if there is an emergency there is no way for parents to get hold of the school
Car Park
Getting rid of the shipping container and the trees at the end of the carpark would create more space- if a canopy was put there then the bus could live in that gap- freeing up space in the carpark.

Other
Job vacancies are advertised appropriately yet sometimes when a quick turnaround is required urgently then a previous applicant may be sought and the job advertised internally or locally.
Another parent has shown interest in becoming a minibus driver.

Toilets
1 parent had missed the unisex toilet proposal and shared concerns particularly for the year 5/6 girls. ZS suggested speaking with children in a few weeks to see their views of how the building work has gone to check any concerns from children

Meeting closed 1630









